
Weekly Notices 6 & 7 July, 2020 
 
A reminder that Wednesday night All-Grades Bridge begins again 
this week, 7-9 PM. 
 
Please avoid slow play. Be aware of the timing bell. Please finish 
the hand on time and move on.  
 
The Temuka Bridge Club will be starting Beginner Lessons on 
Wednesday, July 22. Please advise anyone interested in learning to 
check Temuka’s website for details. 
 
Regretfully, we note that club member Don Bradley passed away in 
Christchurch Hospital on Saturday, June 27. A private service has 
been held to celebrate his life. 
 


